
Greenway section 
temporarily closed 

The Mississippi River  
Greenway is � 
closed between � 
117th Street and � 
the Pine Bend � 
Trailhead due  
to erosion. 
Please be aware that the detour  
�is on a road with heavy traffic.

The Dakota County Parks Facebook page will  
be updated when the section is reopened. 

Thanks for your patience as we make � 
the greenway safe for all users.


